
 

 

 
 

 

 
Comic Relief  
Friday 15th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The School Council would like to support ‘Comic Relief’ again this year. 
 
To do our bit and raise money, please can the children come to school 
with ‘crazy hair’ on Friday 15th March 2024.  Please pay donations 
online by clicking on the link below: 
 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=
14626 
 
The money we raise could help put food on plates and roofs over 
heads, keep little ones safe and help support families affected by 
conflict and climate change. We really appreciate your support and 
hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of money for Comic 
Relief!  
 
Thank you! 
 
The School Council and Miss Hartley 
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